Lutheran Men in Mission

July 2020

Council Report

As we enter our fifth month of social distancing and virtual worship. I am strengthened by the thought that we can still go on with telling the story of Jesus's love.

We are holding a weekly e-mail Bible study for men in the synod. The men are encouraged to read the Bible verse and then answer a question related to the verse. The verse is selected from the ELCA worship liturgy web-site and the question from the Master Builders Bible for Men.

The LMM are holding weekly (Thursday evening) virtual Bible studies on a national basis.

The LMM Project 12 is offering "Fathering in 15". Fathering in 15 offers the flexibility and convenience that no fatherhood programs, workshops, class or course can offer. 15 topics, 15 minutes each.

The board continues to plan for our in-person retreat in the fall, or when the time for us to safely be together is appropriate.

A new book is now available, "Distinctives for A Healthy Men's Ministry", and all are invited to become part of this Christian learning experience.

We stop each Wednesday at noon for prayer and encourage all to join us in these prayers.

The Lutheran Men in Mission has a monthly e-mail bible study that can be down-loaded.

A new national LMM board has been elected. Bernie Bresson, Region 6 LMM representive is our liaison to the WELCA board.

Your brother in Christ,

David Drumm, President, Lutheran men in Mission, Southern Ohio Synod